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Dear Inspectorate
 
I strongly object to Sizewell C & D being built for the following reasons which I hope you will take
on board:
 

The site is within the Suffolk Coasts and Heaths Area of Outstanding Natural Beauty and
part of Sizewell Marshes is going to be destroyed by the construction of the power
station.
The site is on an eroding coastline and surrounded by protected wildlife
Toxic nuclear waste will be on the site for over 100 years which is very dangerous
considering the erosion taking place now and in the future.
The loss of tourism in the area will have an enormous impact on jobs (estimated as 400)
and therefore the economy of the area.
6000 new workers will be coming to the area if it goes ahead with over 2400 living on
campus in Eastbridge ruining the area for the local community and disrupting the
harmony of the villagers. Also, the cost of renting and buying in the area will be our of
reach for local people.
There will be no point in trying to travel on the A12 with over 12000 cars and 700 HGVs a
day using the road. It will be chaos for locals like me to get to Woodbridge, Ipswich and
north to Southwold.
EPR have a terrible track record for safety and our running over budget where they are
being built.
Nuclear Energy is not green and what is the long term solution for all the nuclear waste?

 
Please oppose the building of Sizewell C, it is the wrong project in the wrong place.
 
Yours sincerely
 
Judy Powell

 




